
 

 

TOWN OF ALBANY 

IN-PERSON ABSENTEE VOTING FOR 

NOVEMBER 5, 2024 ELECTION 

 

In-Person Absentee Voting Begins Tuesday, October 22, 2024 

By appointment  

please call Deb Cline, Deputy Clerk at 608-558-4787 

 

Clerks may begin to issue in person absentee ballots at the clerk’s 

office or designated alternate location(s). Wis. Stat. 6.86(1)(b) on 

Tuesday, October 22, 2024. 

Locations and hours of availability are set at the local level. Check 

in with your local clerk for your options or follow the link below to 

go to MyVote: https://myvote.wi.gov/en-us/Vote-Absentee-In-

Person  

 

Posted 10/17/2024 

Deb Cline, Deputy Clerk 
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